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ANNUAL MARIA-JOSEPH GOLF OUTING
	The Knights of Columbus Council 4022 has an annual golf outing which takes place each September. This event is known as the Luke Vondrell Open, in memory of one of our popular past grand, knights, who was an avid golfer, and it was already a council tradition when I joined in 1989. The open typically draws 30 to 36 players and has been held at various courses in and around Dayton. It has always been an enjoyable outing and during my tenure as chairman, I've always received a great deal of support from my brother knights and we haven't had to cancel because of bad weather. I look forward to continuing this event for the next 50 years.
	
	
  
  
  
 
Ed Wood, 
Golf Chairman
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